
YOU’RE INVITED 

to an exceptional evening with FATHER GREGORY BOYLE
reading from his new book TATTOOS ON THE HEART

THURSDAY,
NOVEMBER 18 @ 6PM
CSU CHANNEL ISLANDS
MALIBU HALL 100

THIS EVENT IS FREE
AND OPEN TO THE PUBLIC
For further information, contact:
pilar.pacheco@csuci.edu or 805.437.8851

A DAILY PARKING PERMIT
OF $6 IS REQUIRED. 
Free parking is available at the Camarillo Metrolink Station/
Lewis Road parking lot in Camarillo with bus service to and 
from the campus. Riders should board the VISTA Bus to the 
campus; the fare is $1 each way. Buses arrive and depart 
from the Camarillo Metrolink Station every 30 minutes from 
7 a.m. to 10 p.m. Monday through Friday. For exact times, 
check the schedule at www.goventura.org.

This event was made possible, in part, by the generosity of  the 
Martin V. Smith School of  Business & Economics, the History
Program, Extended University, as well as the Centers
for Integrative Studies, Community Engagement,
and Multicultural Engagement.


